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I am a retired Forester/Silviculturist/Ecology analyst U.S.D.A. Forest Service... and am extremely
concerned about the cumulative impacts to our airshed from this proposed project. We were
"housebound" for weeks due to the smoke from WA/ID/OR/Canadian wildfires this summer.
"Stacking" serious pollutants onto our airshed is frightening and dangerous to the health of our
community. At a minimum a state of the art air sampling system needs to be put in place so that
continuous air samples can be collected throughout the airshed and be available to all citizens; so
they/we can make informed decisions re "braving" the outdoors with our families.
 


